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Councillor Chad Collins: 
City of Hamilton 
 
 
 
Letter of Support: for your offer of Beach Strip dedicated Funds to support the Beach Canal Lighthouse 
Restoration Project. 
 
On behalf of the Executive Committee of the Beach Canal Lighthouse Group of which I currently chair, I would 
like to confirm the unanimous support of the Committee for the transfer of funds as discussed in our meeting 
on Dec 20 2018. 
These funds would cover the Engineering Assessment of the structures and development of a scope of work to 
guide the restoration process. The study would identify any steps that should be taken immediately to arrest 
denigration of the Light tower and Keeper’s Cottage. 
 
We sincerely appreciate your ongoing support and look forward to a positive outcome. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
George Thomson 
Chair, Beach Canal Lighthouse group Executive Committee. 
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